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Congratulations to all of the 2021 High School Graduates! 
We wish you much success with your future plans! 

Seasonal Announcements 
-Comply with PA stormwater laws:  Swimming pool water is not be emptied directly onto the sidewalks  
  or roadways.  It must run over 25' of soil area first before going into a water way.  Do not have the water run  
  directly into your neighbors property! 

-Keep our storm drains clean:  Mowing season is in full swing! If grass clippings or leaves get into the  
  roadways, they must be removed.  Please direct your lawn maintenance companies of the same. 

-Yard Waste Days occur every week.  Take advantage of this service for proper waste disposal. 
-High Water Events: If you have questions about how to deal with extra water in your home, contact the  
  Hulmeville Municipal Authority k.ludwig@hulmeville-pa.gov or 215-757-6531 x2. 

-Fireworks are not entirely legal.  Did you know you can not ignite them within 150' of any occupied 
structure?  Visit the borough website for more safety information. 

-Yearly Fire Permits are $25.00 and available through the Fire Marshall - w.wheeler@hulmeville-pa.gov 
-Continue to visit the Hulmeville Historical Society www.hulmevillehistorical.org  and Garden Club's 
www.hulmevillegardenclub.org website for their event updates 

Hulmeville Borough Police Department 
     This year's Hulmeville Community Night/ National Night Out Event will be held on Saturday, August 7 at    
     4:00 at the Playground and Pavilion areas behind Borough Hall. National Night Out was developed as a   
     crime prevention program that emphasizes building a partnership between the police and the community. 
     Call 215-757-1700 for more information, or visit Hulmeville Borough Police Department on Face Book  
 

Hulmeville's 150th Celebration Committee  
www.hulmeville150.org 

- Apparel Campaign: order your online items at:   https://www.bonfire.com/hulmeille-borough-150th-committee/  
 

- Cookbooks for Sale: $15.00 send an email to Judy Coleman to order your copy: jacoleman525@gmail.com   
 

 - Lawn Flags: Proudly display your support and order your $40.00 lawn flag by sending an email to: 
 info@hulmeville.org 
 

- Committee Meetings are the first Wednesday of each month at 7:30.  They continue to be  
held on Zoom.  For more information please email info@hulmeville.org or call 267-994-2206

Summer - June  2021 

Council Meetings are held on the first Monday of the month at 7:30 pm 
Work Session Meetings are on the third Tuesday of the month at 7:30 pm 

As of this newsletter the June & July meetings will be held via Zoom and information is posted on the  
borough door the day before the meetings 
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Know someone who is not receiving this newsletter?  Have them call Debbie Mahon at 267-994-2206 

Would you prefer to receive this newsletter via email?  Send an email to d.mahon@hulmeville-pa.gov 
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Hulmeville Historical Society's 

Upcoming Events: 
-Saturday, October 9, 5K run/walk with 
pop-up Beer Garden & Food Trucks (150th) 
-Fri & Saturday evenings in October, 
Haunted walking tour with preview Movie 
(150th) 

 


